
 
 
 
September 16, 2020 
 
Glenn Lungarini 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Interscholastic Athletic Conference 
30 Realty Drive 
Cheshire, CT 06410 
 
Dear Mr. Lungarini: 
 
The Connecticut State Medical Society (CSMS) applauds the work and effort of its 
Medical Aspect of Sports Committee (Sports Medicine Committee).   
 
CSMS supports the unanimous position of the Sports Medicine Committee that the 
return to sports plan developed by the Connecticut Interscholastic Athletic 
Conference (CIAC) is appropriate. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Robert D. Russo, MD 
Executive Director 
rrusso@csms.org 
(475) 414-3008 
 
  

mailto:rrusso@csms.org

